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On 7 and 8 June 2001, a symposium was held in Basel on the future of international 
civil procedure law. This symposium dealt both with the reform of the European 
conventions and with the efforts towards a universal convention (the draft Hague 
Convention) on jurisdiction and enforcement of foreign judgements. Internationally-
known experts from Germany, Hungary, and Switzerland made well-founded 
contributions to a timely and exciting discourse. 

The present volume of the European Journal of Law Reform contains updated 
English versions of the papers presented at the symposium in Basel. 
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